
 
 
 
 
 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

   
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

Submit your Town photos to 
info@townoftwohills.com for 

a chance to be seen here! 

• August 7 – Heritage Day OFFICE CLOSED 
• August 15 - Regular Council Meeting 
• August 19 Ag Society Country Fair 

 

TO ENSURE YOUR PAYMENT IS 
APPLIED TO YOUR ACCOUNT 

CORRECTLY  
 

When paying Town bills via online 
banking please be sure to use “Town 

of Two Hills” as the payee and use 
your account number as shown 

For Water Bills use the account code 
without the first zeros or the decimal 

point:  

 

 

 

For Tax Bills please use the roll 
number as the account number:  

 

 

 

PLEASE ENSURE THESE ACCOUNT 
NUMBERS ARE CORRECT TO 

ENSURE THE CORRECT ACCOUNT 
RECEIVES THE PAYMENT 

 

History of Alberta Heritage Day 

In 1974, the Legislative Assembly of Alberta made the 

first Monday in August an official provincial holiday to 

recognize and celebrate the varied cultural heritage of 

Albertans, known as Heritage Day by passing the 

Heritage Act of 1974. 

With the introduction of Family Day in 1990, Heritage 

Day was downgraded from a statutory holiday to an 

optional civic holiday. 
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